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Comm. Abhishek Choudary, Vice President, CHQ, AIGETOA has extended his 

sincere gratitude for giving an opportunity to address the gathering.  He mentioned that 

this type of open session gives an opportunity to believe that executives are part of the 

organizations.  There is difference between non-executives associations and executions 

are that non-executives association has representation in all field with bargaining power, 

whereas executives association being part of the management gets such occasion to 

address their grievances before the management.  He mentioned that management has 

to take the opinion of the executives before some policy is made.  Executives 

associations have been making their problems aware of the management in the past 

also.  Now, BSNL management has decided to give a formal platform to the executive 

association by way of referendum. He mentioned that the majority association should 

take care of all the executives then only the purpose of the referendum will be served.  

He mentioned that after analyzing for the 14 years of the working of various 

associations, it has been found that AIBSNLEA is truly representing all the disciplines of 

executives; thereby AIGETOA has decided to join hands with AIBSNLEA.   

 


